
 
 
 
 
October 22, 2001 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
  
 Re:  Docket #UT-991922 
         Chapter 480-120-052 
 
Dear Ms.Washburn: 
 
Regarding the above-referenced proposed draft rules on prepaid calling services, 
WorldCom, Inc.  has no further comment and supports the new draft as it is currently 
written.  WorldCom, Inc. wishes to thank the WUTC for its efforts in the workshop and 
its time working on this proceeding. 
 
Sincerley, 
 
 
 
 
Joan M. Stout 
Compliance Manager 
WorldCom, Inc. 


